
Dangerous, Insanitary and 
Earthquake-prone Policy Review
Share your feedback on the Dangerous, Insanitary and Earthquake-prone Policy review. Read the 
Statement of Proposal and supporting information at fndc.govt.nz/haveyoursay for more information 
before completing the submission form. Submissions close Wednesday 17 July.

Do you agree with the proposal to amend the policy to meet statutory requirements?

 Yes    No
Do you wish to add further comments to your answer? 	
	
	
	

Do you agree with the proposal to retain the current reactive approach to identifying dan-
gerous or insanitary buildings?

 Yes    No
Do you wish to add further comments to your answer? 	
	
	
	

Is there anything else you wish to add?

Do you wish to add further comments to your answer? 	
	
	
	

Do you wish to make a verbal submission to the Councillors?

We will contact you by phone or email to arrange a time for your submission to be heard.

 Yes    No



About you

First Name: 	
Last Name: 	
Organisation (if applicable) 	
Position in organisation (if applicable): 	
Email address: 	
Phone: 	

Which ward do you live in? (optional)

 Te Hiku (North)    
 

 Kaikohe-Hokianga (West) 
 

 Bay of Islands-Whangaroa (East) 
 

 Outside Far North

Would you like to be informed about future consultations?

 Yes    No

Privacy Disclaimer

Anyone is invited to submit feedback on this consultation, whether as an individual or on behalf of an 
organisation, however, any submissions that are out of scope, offensive, inappropriate, or late may not be 
accepted by the council. You will be notified if your decision is not accepted and, where appropriate, invited to 
resubmit. Any submissions that are made on the Dangerous and Insanitary Building Policy become part of the 
public consultation process. The collection and use of personal information by the Far North District Council 
is regulated by the Privacy Act 2020. Please note that your submission or a summary of your submission will 
be treated as public information and may be published on the council’s website and made available to elected 
members and members of the public as part of the consultation process. Your name and contact details 
(address, phone number, email) will only be used for administrative purposes - such as the council contacting 
you to update you on the outcome of this consultation and letting you know about future consultations.

 I confirm that I have read and understood this Privacy Statement

Thank you for completing this submission form!

To deliver this submission form: hand it in to any council service centre, library or isite/information 
centre, email it to submissions@fndc.govt.nz, or post it to:

Strategy and Policy Team  
Far North District Council  
Private Bag 752 
Kaikohe 0440

Submissions close at Wednesday 17 July 2024.


